
Foundation Welcomes New
Board Member

The Foundation is pleased to welcome Linda Brubaker to our Board of
Directors. We are looking forward to Linda's experience and vision as the
Foundation's efforts and giving continue to grow.

The Board will vote on Executive Committee positions at its December
meeting.

November WCB Meetup
Welcome to Colonial Beach
(WCB) November Meetup
Thursday, November 17
6:00 until 8:00 PM
CoBe Workspace
(100 Hawthorn Ave)

Sponsored by the Foundation
Information, networking, & fellowship

Join us at the new CoBe Workspace, in the newly renovated old bank
building at 100 Hawthorne Avenue, beginning at 6:o0 PM. Our guest
speaker will be Duke Dodson, President and CEO of the Dodson
Development Group. Be among the first to see the renovations to this
iconic building and learn how the space can be used.



Neighbors Struggling
Please support our local
food pantries, especially as
we head into the holidays

Food insecurity remains a large
concern among some families and
seniors in the Colonial Beach area.

The Foundation uses its Community Crisis Fund to provide our local food
pantries with grocery store gift cards to distribute on an as-needed basis.
The cards can be used to purchase necessary items that the pantries might
not have on hand; such as, baby products, perishables, and toiletries. The
cards cannot be used to purchase alcohol or tobacco products.

Rising prices has placed a greater burden on some of our neighbors and the
Community Crisis Fund is almost depleted. Please use the button below to
help our neighbors by supporting our local food pantries; select
Community Crisis Fund from the drop-down list. 

Support Our Local Food Pantries

CB Kids Christmas
Be a part of this annual
Christmas celebration

Every year, Sher Lee's CB Kids, with
support from Beach Arts Music and
Mentoring (BAMM), a Foundation
community partner, ensures that none of
our local kids are overlooked at
Christmas. CB Kids distributes toys and

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=6DHZ7D3Y3Z24J


stocking stuffers to kids of all ages and
hosts a Christmas party that is free for all
attendees.

You can support CB Kids Christmas in
any of the following three ways.

Donate gifts and stocking stuffers

Donations can be dropped off at any of these businesses: Peddlers Market
(501 Euclid Ave), Colonial Beach Brewing (215 Washington Ave), and
Colonial Buzz (234 Colonial Ave). Or, contact Sher via Facebook to arrange
a porch drop off.

Volunteer at the Christmas party

This year's CB Kids free Christmas party will be held on Wednesday,
December 14, at the Colonial Beach Community Center (717 Marshall Ave
on the Point), from 4 until 8 PM. The public is welcome. Volunteers are
needed to set up before hand, help with activities during, and clean up
after.

Make a monetary donation

Use the button below to donate; select BAMM from the drop-down list
and, when prompted, note that the donation is for CB Kids Christmas.

Support CB Kids Christmas

Looking Ahead to 2023

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=6DHZ7D3Y3Z24J


A Foundation community parter
Saturday, April 15, 2023
Town Hill The Foundation's Flagship

Fundraiser ... the Northern Neck
Beach Music Festival
Saturday, September 9, 2023
Town Hill

Help Wanted
Marketing Committee

We are looking for someone to help out with
press releases, social media posts, and
organizing our monthly meetups. Email us to
join our Marketing Committee.

Donate to the Foundation Join the Volunteer Brigade

Join Us Visit Our
Website

Email Us

Follow Us
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